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As a woman of color, I cannot agree with the current slate of Democrat electors who 

think I do not have the right to defend my home and children. Making it so difficult 

and moreover, increasing the amount of money in order to practice my 

CONSTITUTIONALLY PROTECTED RIGHT TO BEAR ARMS! 

 

Especially in this current economic climate with the increasing costs to every aspect 

of our lives. So I as a POC with small children am going to have to be defenseless as 

we try to go about our lives? The police are stretched thin and the time between 

calling for help and receiving it keeps increasing. When seconds count to stop a 

crime and defend our lives. 

 

This measure is unconstitutional, Oregon's legislature has no right to block my right 

to bear arms for self defense. Please realize your error before you commit to a larger 

mistake that will cost lives. 


